
 

Parent Teacher Organization 
 
 
 

January 1, 2020 
 
 
30 Charter School Way 
Bear Creek Township, PA 18702 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
The Bear Creek Community Charter School PTO will be hosting our Eighth Annual Night at the 
Races on Saturday, March 7, 2020.  Our school was founded on the importance of education in 
our community that expands not only in Bear Creek but also throughout the greater Wilkes-
Barre area.  Every dollar raised through the PTO goes directly back to fund activities and field 
trips for our children. 
 
As a business and entrepreneur in our community, we are asking for your support in providing a 
donation in the form of a gift card, products or services to be raffled at our event.  As a 
generous donor, we will acknowledge you in our pre-event advertising, throughout the evening.  
We are expecting upwards of 300 people to be in attendance that night!  
 
If you have any questions in regards to our Night at the Races, please contact  
Cheryl Koval at clkoval15@yahoo.com or 570-262-5006.  We greatly appreciate your 
consideration and generosity. 
 
We would like to get all donations in by February 19, 2020.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support, 
The BCCCS PTO  
 
 
Name of Business (how you would like it to appear in print).  
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